
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim congratulates the political agreement between the
Patriotic Union of Kurdistan and the Movement for Change

 Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, congratulated the

political agreement between the Movement for Change and the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan, which

recently took place in Sulaimaniya, wishing that this agreement will make the foundation to the

agreement all the Kurdish powers and Iraqi political powers to serve our country Iraq.
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This took place at his eminence’s office Saturday, 06/25/2016, during his eminence meeting the

Patriotic Union of Kurdistan and Movement for Change, which are visiting Baghdad to brief the

political powers on the agreement’s text between them, indicating that Iraq will emerge from

its current crisis stronger than before and will be able to build a democratic Iraq and make an

example model to be followed in the region.


